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Dear IRRC, 

This email is to inform you that I am strongly opposed to the proposed changes in the Chapter 4 regulations 
IRRC #2976. 

The fact is that your proposed changes are not sound, & they do not benefit Pennsylvanians. 

Pm sure these proposed changes will benefit someone, but definitely not our children & most definitely not the 
taxpayers. 

Sincerely, 

Fabiola Gergerich 


